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March 4, 2020 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:00pm, with the following 
members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Gina Ellis, Judy Kerns and 
Matt Hull. 
 
Minutes for February, 2020 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $233,616.28. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the repairs of the weir at the spring were completed.  
 
Mr. Levey noted that the utility ROW across the rail bed at the end of Antietam Drive was in process and might be 
available within 60 days. He noted that the plans for the waterline will be forwarded to Core & Main for a materials 
list. He noted that Mark Bradshaw from Washington County wants a utility easement agreement for the sewer to 
cross Town property.  

 
Mr. Levey noted a small leak in the meter crock at 24 So. Main Street that was repaired. 
 
Mr. Hull made a motion to replace Gina Ellis as alternate to the Water Advisory Board with Brandon Sweeney. Ms. 
Kerns seconded. Motion passed unanimously. 
 
Justin & Deana Holder asked to be able to see the ordinance requiring hook up to the Washington County sewer 
system from 1988. They want to know why they are being charged to pay for sewer connections to their properties 
at the end of Antietam Drive when in 1988 there was a mandatory sewer connection requirement for all properties 
in Town at no cost to the residents. They are extremely frustrated. The Council suggested that they contact the 
County Commissioners.  

 
Meeting adjourned at 8:20 pm. 

 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
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